
Retirement—Mrs. Karen Kehl has announced that she will be retiring at the end of 
this school year. Mrs. Kehl has faithfully served in the public ministry for twenty-
seven years. Twenty-four of those years have been right here at Immanuel. We pray 
for God’s continued blessings on her final year of teaching as well as His blessings on 
her retirement from the ministry. With the announcement of Mrs. Kehl’s retirement, 

Immanuel’s Board of Christian Education has been working to develop a plan to fill her 
position. In consideration of input from the faculty, the board is recommending that the Voters’ 
extend a full-time divine call for a 3rd and 4th grade teacher with abilities in music. More 
information and details concerning the board’s recommendation will be available at the Open 
Forum/Voter’s Meeting on Sunday. The Church Council has scheduled a special Voters’ Meeting 
for Monday, October 8, at 7:30 PM to discuss and vote on the School Board’s 
recommendation. God-willing, this will allow our congregation to issue a Divine Call when the 
Synod’s Call window opens in the beginning of November. Please continue to keep our church 
and school in your thoughts and prayers during this time of transition. 
 

Vision Screening—Again this year, the Lions Club of Manitowoc has agreed to 
conduct a vision screening on all of our students in Preschool through 8th grade. 
There is no cost for the screening.  Please be aware that only children who are 
being referred to a vision specialist will receive a letter home. If you don’t receive 
a letter, it means that your child’s vision is fine. No news is good news in this case.   
 

Wednesday Hot Lunch—Hot lunch day is this Wednesday, September 19th. If you did not pay 
ahead, you can pay the day of hot lunch. The cost for hot lunch on a day-to-day basis is $2.50. The 
meal is Hamburgers, Corn on the cob, Watermelon Slices, Chips, Ice Cream. 
 

Partners In Education (PIE)—Our first PIE meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, September 18th at 
6:30pm. We have several items on the agenda and some great opportunities. If you are curious to 
see what we are all about, come, listen and give input. If you would like to get involved, or help to 
plan an event, we welcome your talents. See you there!  
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Our Victory Is Won    

Early Dismissal 
Friday, September 21st 

 

Mission Statement 

Immanuel Lutheran School exists to assist the families of our 

congregation and our community, in raising their children to 

know and serve the Lord Jesus, for time and eternity, through 

a Christ-centered and academically excellent education. 

Vision Statements 

With God’s help and blessing, we will: 

 Provide a quality, Christ-
centered, educational program 
which will equip our students 
with the skills they need to be 
knowledgeable learners, success-
ful workers, and productive  
citizens. 

 Assist parents to grow in their 
God-given role as spiritual leaders 
in their homes. 

 Provide a safe environment that 
meets the needs of our students 
as they develop into Christian 
citizens. 

 Encourage our students to use 
their God-given talents and abili-
ties to serve our Lord. 

 Nurture a positive rapport with 
families, our congregation, and 
our community so that God’s love 
is reflected in these partnerships. 

Hornet Athletics  

Monday - Soccer Practice 
Tuesday - A Team practice till 4:15 
                  B Team Game at Immanuel 4:30 
Wednesday - Soccer Practice 
Thursday - Volleyball Practice 
Friday - A Team game @ Sturgeon Bay leave at 3:05 from school 
Saturday - Soccer Tournament @ New Holstein. Times to be announced  

 

Open Gym:  We are still offering open gym times. The Otts schedule has changed and the 

times now are on Wednesdays from 6pm-7pm. Come and learn a few basketball drills/skills 

and then enjoy some extra time in the gym. 



Preschool 
Trusting Hearts learning this past week: 
Theme:  Ladybugs 
Songs:  “God Created”  “All the Pretty Stars”   
Our Bible Lesson:  God Creates Our Beautiful World 
Favorite Books:  Are You A Ladybug? by Judy Allen 
                             The Very Lazy Ladybug by Isobel Finn 
 

This week we learned about how God created our beautiful world.    
We listed many of the things God made and put them in the order  
they were created. We continued to learn new friends’ names and 
explore new centers. We read many stories about ladybugs while we 
wait for our real ladybug larvae (baby ladybugs) to arrive in the mail.   

 
Kindergarten 
This week in Kindergarten our learning focused on these areas: 
Bible Stories:  The Boy Jesus At The Temple 
                         John the Baptist 
Whole Group Reading:  Plaidypus Lost 
Math:  placing an object on a graph, one-to-one correspondence,    
fitting shapes onto a design 
Science:  Using 5 senses to learn about God’s World 
 

The Kindergartners are looking forward to singing, God Loves Me  
Dearly, this Sunday in the 8:00 church service. Please bring your  
child into the church basement by 7:45. Thanks! 
May God bless your weekend! 

 
Grade 1 
News From This Past Week: 
This week we studied the Bible lessons of “The Boy Jesus in the   
Temple” and “John the Baptist”. We learned that the one greater than 
John is coming. Did you know that the first graders love to  paint and  
mix colors? They finished up their primary and secondary color mice  
and created a “Mouse Paint Color Wheel” based off the book Mouse 
Paint. Please stop in and check out their new creations posted in the 
hallway!   
Reminder:  
       Please remember that your child has the awesome privilege of  
       praising our Lord this Sunday at the 8:00am service! Please bring  
your child to the music room in the basement of church by 7:45am.   

 
Grade 2 
Thank you for all the well wishes. Holly, Ruby, and I are so blessed          
to be surrounded by a host of encouraging Christian people.        
Ruby will be baptized this Sunday at the 10:30 service. K-2 is  
singing this Sunday at the 8:00 service. Next week we have a  
half day on Friday. Your student will be dismissed at noon, 
 

Here is what we plan to learn next week. 
Bible History:  The Baptism of Jesus, Jesus is Tempted 
Reading Story:  A Walk in the Desert 
Phonics:   Adding –ed, and -ing 
Math:  Identifying Weekdays and Days of the Weekend;  
             Creating and Reading a Pictograph  
Spelling Words:  talked, talking, dropped, dropping, excited, exciting, 
lifted, lifting, hugged, hugging, smiled, smiling       
CHALLENGE WORDS:  dragging, amazed, bouncing 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Grade 3 & 4 
We made it through our first full week of school! The students are 
definitely used to school now. Many of them have made comments like, 
"It's time to go home already?" and "School goes so fast." We pray that 
continues throughout the school year. We had our first opportunity to 
sing as a class in church last Sunday. The children did a great job of 
singing praises to their Savior. A note explaining how our Accelerated 
Reader program works came home on Wednesday. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact us. We will go through your child's 
suggested reading level and recommended books during our first parent
-teacher conferences in a few weeks. However, you can certainly talk to 
Mrs. Kehl or me before those conferences. Third graders should 
generally try to get three points and fourth graders should try to reach 
four points by Friday, September 28th. Most of the students in our room 
will be participating in a soccer tournament on Saturday. We hope 
everyone has fun, doesn't get sunburned, and stays cool. What a great 
opportunity for parents to enjoy socializing with other Christian parents 
and for the children to represent Immanuel! 
 

Coming up: 
Saturday:     Soccer tournament at MLHS 
Tuesday:      Read Reading story with your child 
Thursday:     Unit 4 Spelling test 
Saturday, Sept. 22nd:  Soccer tournament in New Holstein 
 

Memory Treasures: 
Tuesday:  Psalm 119:105 
Wednesday:  Galatians 3:27 
                        Wisconsin Test 
Thursday:  Mark 10:45 
Friday:  1 Peter 5:8 

 
Grade 5 & 6                                                      
Monday:   Memory Work:  John 1:29 
Tuesday:   Memory Work:       
Wednesday:  Hymn due:  456 v1,2,4 
                         Literature Test 
Friday:  Math 5 Test   
 

We sing on Sunday, September 23, in the 10:30am service.         

5th-6th Grade Parents, This week you should have received an email 
about how to check your child’s grades online. Today, I also sent home a 
paper (with the 5th graders) with directions on how to see your child’s 
grades online. If you did not get these please let me know.  
Continue working with your student (5th graders especially) on flash 
cards. 

 
Grade 7 & 8 
Monday:  Spelling pretest 5 

Wednesday:  Spelling Test 5 

                        History Test Chapter 3 
 

Please be sure your children have started on their Accelerated 
Reader goals. They should have 12 points by the end of the first 
quarter (October 24). As I mentioned at home visits, half of their 
points this quarter should come from the books in our classroom 
library dealing with South Sudan.   
 

~ On Sunday, September 30, our class is scheduled to sing in the  
8:00 AM service. We would like to have everyone there to sing 
God’s praises. Please let me know if you know your child will not be 
able to make it. 
 

~ Have a great weekend! God’s blessings to our volleyball team this 
weekend! Represent your school and your Lord and Savior well! Go 
Hornets! 


